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24 April 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

School Closure – 23 May 2019 
 
As you are probably already aware, the European Parliamentary Election is 
due to take place on Thursday 23 May 2019.  I am writing to inform you we 
have received notice from the Electoral Officer at Cornwall Council that Sandy 
Hill Academy will be utilised as a polling station on this date. 
 
The school will therefore be open to the general public for voting from 7am 
until 10pm. 
 
In order to safeguard our pupils, we unfortunately have no choice but to close 
our nursery, main school and also Kids Club on this day.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but we are sure you will 
understand that the reason for this closure is beyond our control. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Bingham 
Head of School 
 


